UNIFORM

- NELLGRAY -

FOR STUDENTS PROGRESSING TO JOHN FORREST SECONDARY COLLEGE

Dear Parents/Guardians

We would like to invite you to visit the John Forrest Secondary College Uniform shop during Term
4. We have organized late trading on Thursday afternoons from 1.00pm - 4.30pm from 6
November through to 11 December to enable you to purchase your child’s new school uniform in
readiness for their progression to the High School.

We hope that your visit during Term 4 will eliminate the need for you to have to wait in long
gueues in January.

We have samples of the required uniform in all sizes together with fitting rooms to enable your
child to try on garments. Purchases can be made on the day of your visit and payment can be
made by either cash or credit card. Our fully trained staff will be happy to assist and advise you on
all uniform requirements.

For your added convenience the Uniform Shop will also be open on the following days:

e Tuesday 25 Nov (Yr 7 Orientation day) 2.00pm - 4.30pm
e Thursday 27 Nov (Yr 6 Orientation day) 1.00pm - 4.30pm

¢ Tuesday 27 Jan 2015 9.00am —4.00pm
* Wednesday 28 Jan 2015 9.00am - 4.00pm
o Thursday 29 Jan 2015 9.00am —4.00pm

Week 1, Term 1 2015

s Monday 2 Feb 1.00pm - 3.30pm
¢ Tuesday 3 Feb 8.00am - 11.30am
e Thursday 5 Feb 1.00pm - 3.30pm

For further information, please contact the Uniform Shop:

e Tuesdays 8.00am -~ 11.30am

e Thursdays 1.00pm - 3.30pm {4.30pm from 6 Nov)
¢ Tel: Rabia (shop manager) 9270 4658

¢ Email: johnforrestsc@uc.ubd.net.au

We look forward to assisting you in the future.

Maxine Griffiths — Operations Manager
Tel: 1300 640 446



